
SHERBURN HIGH SCHOOL
NOTIFICATION OF CHANGES TO LETTINGS CHARGES

Dear Customer,

As you are no doubt aware, the cost of utilities, services and consumables across all areas
continues to increase. Lettings charges at Sherburn High School have not been reviewed since
September 2021. We are now in a position where the cost of lettings provisions are impacting upon
wider service delivery within the school and have taken the decision to simplify the charging
structure and apply a marginal increase to offset increased costs.

Please find below the revised charging structure which will come into effect as of 1st May 2023.
The new structures apply a single hourly rate across our core offerings and also removes the
‘unattended’ supplementary charge.

We look forward to your continued custom and hope that you understand the rationale for these
changes.

Kind regards,

Chris Bonser
School Business Manager
chris.bonser@shs.starmat.uk
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